
1931December 19th,

Mrs. Margaret P. Taylor, 
515 Roslyn Avenue, 
WESTaODHT, P.Q.

Dear Mrs. Taylor

Tnis morning’s mail brought 
your letter of the 18th and makes reference 
to an article publisued in the Jontrealer of 
November 21st. I am sorry, but although you 
speak of the article as attached it was not 
enclosed in your letter. I am afraid that 
I never read the Montrealer, but, if you 
forward it to me,I shall see what it concerns 
and decide whether it is worthy of any notice 
or not.

With all good wishes,

Yours faithfully.

Principal


